
Oregon House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 
  

I strongly support HB 3149 that Requires development of plan for the Oregon Coast 
Trail.  The Oregon Coast Trail is unique trail to Oregon.  There is no other coast trail in 
the world that is designed to bring visitors to hike from Oregon Coastal Community 
to another Coastal Community.  This brings large numbers of Visitors to the Oregon 
Coast.  Hiker's travel light, sleeping and eating in local Communities each segment of 
the Oregon Coast Trail.   
  

But, there are many sections that are not complete.  Forcing hikers to travel along 
dangerous sections of Hwy 101 or crossing rivers that are deep and dangerous, being 
unsafe to cross.  The Oregon Coast Trail in need of a plan to complete and better 
mark the path of the trail.   HB 3149 requires development of plan for the Oregon Coast 
Trail.  This will help identify the areas of greatest needs for the Oregon Coast Trail.   
  

The Oregon Coast Trail is a Great Asset to Oregon Coast Communities.  Please 
support HB 3149 for a plan to complete the Oregon Coast Trail. 
  

Thank you for your consideration of an economic asset to Oregon. 
  

Cyndi Karp  
Waldport, OR 97394 

Watershed Advocate  

 


